
Dear Parents and Carers, 

"How are you feeling today?" is a question we ask every
child through an emotional check-in each morning during
soft start, and I’m delighted with all the colourful,
imaginative interactive displays around the school. This
develops emotional literacy and also helps teachers know
what may be going on for your child before they start the
day. Having seen the one in Year Six, it could be that some
adult workplaces could consider too.

Have a lovely weekend. 

Fran Sorapure
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Class House Point Winners

Whole School

96.0%
Attendance

Class with the best attendance

Nursery Blake
with 100%!

House Points & Attendance

S T A R S  O F

T H E  W E E K

Year 1
Mirabel & 

Emil

Year 2
Etta & 

Daphne
 

Year 3
Oscar & 
Paddy

 

Year 4
Tate & 

Olivia
 

Year 6
Sean & 
Kiana 

 
 
 

Year 5
Sesen &
Phoenix

 
 

UKS2 Warwick
220

KS1 Sherman
259

LKS2 Ma
159

 House Winner

St Goerge
678



Year 5 Library Visit 

Year 5 children enjoyed an
impromptu lunchtime library visit

with Mrs Machin.
 



PeoplePeople
Who HelpWho Help

Us!Us!
With EYFSWith EYFSWith EYFS

   

This term in EYFS, we are learning about People Who Helps Us.
On Thursday, we had a visit from a black cab driver!! The children
had turns sitting in the back, driving and even bibbing the horn.
We compared pictures of taxis from a long time ago and today,
discussing how they look similar and different. We learned that

taxi drivers train for many years to learn all of the roads and
landmarks in London and the quickest routes to get to their

destinations. For our topic of People Who Help Us we had a visit
from a taxi driver. The children in Mozart reception class had fun

sitting in the back, driving the taxi and bibbing the horn. 
Thank you Sean for bringing your taxi to school! 

 
 



Lunar New  Year

Elizabeth’s mum, Sabrina, came in to the reception
classes today to talk to the children about Lunar

New Year. She told us what happens before &
during the celebrations. She also told us about the
Chinese zodiac and the traditions that take place.

She kindly brought in an art activity for each of the
children to complete at school. Thank you, Sabrina! 

 



What a fabulous term it has been so far as
Assistant Head! Some highlights include listening
to the children play their musical instruments so
beautifully, getting to know many more children
and parents across the school and watching our
EYFS staff act out the story of the Gruffalo to the

children, who thought it was hilarious! -
 
 

My name is Miss O'Hara and I am delighted to be
working in Year 6 and Reception.

I spent seven years at Channing Junior School
teaching across Early Years, Key Stage 1 and Key
Stage 2 and I am looking forward to bringing my

experience and my love for teaching to St Michael's
School. In my spare time, you can often find me

walking on Hampstead Heath or spending time with
my grandparents listening to Elvis Presley and Dolly

Parton! -
 

Monica O'Hara
HLTA

Alexandra Cooper
Acting Assistant Headteacher

Early Year Phase Leader 

I've worked at St. Michael's for about seven years now,
largely in upper Key Stage 2, and many of you will know me
your children's Geography teacher, or part of the team who
took them to Flatford. I am still teaching Geography in Key

Stage 2, but have also taken on an increased range of
responsibilities to support Mrs Sorapure as one of her two
Assistant Heads. My next priorities in my role are to make
sure I start getting to know some more of the children in

Early Years and Key Stage 1 whom I haven't previously
worked with (although Nursery seem to know me quite

well at this point!), and to work with St James to appoint
some Year 6s to assist with restorative conversations in the

playground. -
 
 

John Coffield
Acting Assistant Headteacher

 



Meet the Team
This week: The Office 

Taite Edwards
Receptionist 

Siobhan Mcloughlin 
Admissions Officer

Leah Garrad 
Finance/Admin
Assistant 

Nicola Purvis
School Business Manager 



School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every moment counts.

 
Brought to life through our mission

To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning in a supportive Christian
community and become the best they can be.

 
Underpinned by our values

Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship







If you have any further queries, please contact Energy Kidz on
0333 577 1533 or info@energy-kidz.co.uk

By using our handy instalment plan – you can spread the cost of your
termly or yearly bookings through manageable monthly instalments

and ensure your child never misses a moment!

This year, our clubs will be immersed with a whole host of new
activities for children where they can enjoy exploring their

senses with our scavenger hunts, sensory activities, becoming
the authors of their own imagination and bringing their

favourite stories to life with our Storytelling week, discovering
fun facts and learning all about wildlife, getting messy with
arts and crafts as they take part in our splat of colour week

and so much more!

www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

Book now at:

Join Energy Kidz Wraparound Care Clubs
available every day throughout the new year!

mailto:info@energy-kidz.co.uk
http://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/



